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Family group backs church’s anti-woke stance
FamilyVoice Australia has welcomed the key concerns raised recently by Millicent Baptist 
Church about Wattle Range Council pushing rainbow propaganda.  
  
“Since flags flown officially should unite the entire community, council flagpoles should fly 
the national, state and municipal banners, instead of promoting niche and destructive left-
wing causes,” said South Australian FamilyVoice director David d’Lima. 
  
FamilyVoice notes that the low levels of participation in local government elections may 
have disconnected councils from ordinary ratepayers.
 
“Use of municipal flagpoles to promote the same-sex agenda, or any other allegedly 
important purpose, can only further alienate local government from the mainstream 
community," David d’Lima said. 
  
“The rainbow flag comes with a lot of political baggage that councils should not align 
themselves with.”
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